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World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
gets together the third week of June each 
year for the annual Family Fellowship Week. 
This year we met at Memorial Baptist Church 
in Ocala, Florida.  Pastor Mike West is one of 

our board 
members, and the 
church family 
worked diligently 
to make the week 
a wonderful 
success.  A number 
of our missionary 
families were 
there, and most of 

the board members were able to attend as 
well.  This week is always a highlight in my 
schedule.

Dr. John O’Malley, our General Director, put 
together a great program based on Hebrews 
11.  Several preachers used one of the men 
mentioned in the chapter to teach us a lesson 
on faith.  We were blessed by the various 
messages.

We close the office during this week so that 
our staff can attend the meeting.  This gives 
them time to interact with the families that 
they serve through the home office.  We are 
blessed to have a staff that is dedicated to 
serve these faithful missionary families.  
When you consider the whole picture it is 
amazing how many people work together to 

make world evangelization possible.  We feel 
so honored to labor 
together with 
these servants of 
Christ.  Day after 
day these folks 
help lessen the 
load that the 
missionary families 
are responsible for.  
Please remember 

them as you pray for your missionaries.

Darleen and I will be in Montana most of July, 
and in Alaska most of August.  We will be 
visiting a number of churches and missionaries 
during these two months.  The Lord willing we 
will return to North Carolina in September.

We want to thank you for standing with us 
this month.  Your faithful support is much 
appreciated.  We meet so many of you week 
after week and you remind us that you pray 
for us regularly.  I cannot tell you how much 
we are blessed by your kindness.

As you pray, please remember the whole 
World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
family.  The mission has now been serving 
churches for thirty-eight years. We praise the 
Lord for leading Pastor Bill Wingard to 
establish this work, and we are grateful for 
his continued ministry with World Wide.
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